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Neighborhood Action Coalition & S. L. County Alcohol and Drug Coordinating Council
Present

January 31, 1996, Wednesday

The Fourth A 1 s
gHeu e C ap 1t01 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
c State Office Building
Coalition t Room 4112 (fourth floor)
at
10:00 a.m. GREETINGS & SIGN-IN
10:15 am. WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS
Jeff Ross, Associate Director
Neighborhood Action Coalition
10:30 a.m. CITIZEN INVOLVEMENT AND HOW THE UTAH STATE LEGISLATURE WORKS
Sandra Adams, Adolescent Program Specialist
Utah Issues
10:45 am. WHAT’S HAPPENING ON CAPITOL HILL - LEGISLATIVE PREVENTION UPDATE

Jean Binyon, Legislative Committee Chair
Salt Lake County Alcohol and Drug Coordinating Council

11:00 a.m. THE ROLE OF YOUTH AND THE UTAH LEGISLATURE
State Rep. Loretta Baca
Salt Lake District 24
11:15 am. CITIZEN’S ROLE & OPPORTUNITIES IN THE LEGISLATIVE PROCESS

Karmen Sanone
Salt Lake County Aging Services Advocacy Specialist

11:30 am. WHAT YOU NEVER KNEW ABOUT THE STATE LEGISLATURE
Patrick Johnson, Health Policy Commission Executive Director
State Department of Health

11:45 am. QUESTIONS & ANSWERS
Presenters & Audience

12:00 noon LUNCH
(Box lunch provided by Simply Delicious)

12:15 p.m. PREVENTION WORKS 95 - A PRESENTATION OF SUCCESS
Tab Uno, NAC Staff, Jordan River Neighborhoods Revitalization Project
Youth Advisory Board, Neighborhood Action Coalition
Donna Davies, Midvale City Community Mobilization

12:35 p.m. INFORMAL CONVERSATION WITH LEGISLATORS
1:00 p.m. OPTIONAL TOUR OF THE CAPITOL (meet outside Room 4112 by elevators)
Thanks to:

Host - Elaine Kamp, Midvale Drug-Free Community Task Force Chair



HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
STATE OF UTAH

REPRESENTATIVE J. BRENT HAYMOND
SPEAKER OF THE THIRD HousE

65TH DISTRICT
(UTAH COUNTY)

164 WEST 200 SOUTH
SPRINGVILLE, UTAH B4663
RES. 489-8046 / BUS. 489-6221
FAX 489-0436

STANDING COMMITTEES: HUMAN SERVICES; EDUCATION
APPROPRIATIONS: HUMAN SERYICES AND HEALTH, CHAIR

March 25, 1996

Mr. Tab Uno

Neighborhood Coalition

2056 Annex Bldg.

University of Utah, UT 84112

Dear Mr. Uno,

My colleagues in the House of Representatives and I thank you for the lunch you hosted
by the Neighborhood Coalition for the Salt Lake County Legislators. The effort and energy
associated with the arrangements for Wednesday, January 31st greatly appreciated. Also, we
were grateful for the opportunity to receive legislative input and suggestions while getting
acquainted.

Please our thanks to all those involved. We consider ourselves fortunate to be recipients
of your continuing support. Best wishes to the coalition in its future endeavors and please accept
our personal regards.

Sincerely,

rent Haymond

JBH/prb






